
 

14th June 2024 

Re: Proposal to change the length of the school day 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Many thanks to those of you who engaged with the consultation process regarding the proposal to 

change the end time of the school day for Secondary Phase pupils from 3:25pm to 3:10pm from 

September 1st 2024. I am now writing to inform you of the outcome of that consultation.  

 

During the consultation process discussions and meetings were held with the following groups: 

• Parents and carers of pupils at Ysgol Llanfyllin 

• Members of Ysgol Llanfyllin student council  

• All Ysgol Llanfyllin staff  

• Powys Local Education Authority 

• Members of Ysgol Llanfyllin governing body  

• All providers of school transport  

All comments and questions presented during these interactions have been considered by the 

Governing Body and Senior Leadership Team of the school.  As a result, the decision has been made 

that the proposal should be implemented without any modification. This change will come into force 

on 1st September 2024.  

We will now work together with partner organisations to ensure there is minimal disruption to 

learners and their families as a result of this change. 

I appreciate that this change may affect you in terms of childcare or working arrangements, and you 

may have questions related to your child’s education. Please do not hesitate to contact me via 

office@llanfyllin.powys.sch.uk if you have any further questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dewi Owen 

Pennaeth Ysgol Llanfyllin Headteacher 
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